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Strengthening cooperation between AAU and Embassy of Oman

A fraternal meeting has been held between Dr. Noor El Deen Atatreh, Chancellor of Al Ain
University, and HE Khalid bin Salem Bamakhalaf, Vice President of the Supervising Mission for
the Cultural Section at the Embassy of the Sultanate of Oman, to discuss the cooperation
aspects and enhance the relations between the two parties.

His Excellency expressed his pride in the strong relationship between the UAE and the
Sultanate of Oman, in particular the relationship between Al Ain University and the Ministry of
Higher Education in Oman, praising the support provided by Al Ain University to Omani students
in the academic and extracurricular levels.

AAU Chancellor valued the bilateral cooperation relations between Al Ain University and the
Embassy of the Sultanate of Oman, stressing the university’s keenness to continuously
enhance and consolidate frameworks of communication and cooperation between the two
parties in scientific research and societal fields, and to provide all facilities and services to
Omani students enrolled at the university to provide high-quality education within a



distinguished university environment.

He also announced, providing two academic grants for students wishing to join Al Ain university
through the embassy starting from the new academic year 2021-2022.
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